LIMITED COMPETITIVE EXAMINATION FOR PROMOTION TO THE SUPRA GRADE OF
MANAGEMENT SERVICES OFFICERS SERVICE - 2019 (2020)

THE closing date of applications, mentioned in paragraph 7 (b) of the notification on the Limited Competitive Examination

for Promotion to the Supra Grade of Management Services Officers' Service - 2019 (2020)" published in the Gazette of the
Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka No. 2223 dated 09th of April 2021, is revised as follows.

I.  The closing date of applications mentioned in paragraph 7 (b) is extended up to 31.05.2021. Accordingly, the
applicants shall have satisfied all the qualifications required by the above exam notification by 31.05.2021.

II. Applicants, who have already applied for this examination, are hereby informed to refrain from re-sending
their applications.

III. Other matters stipulated in the notification shall remain unchanged.

As per the order of the Public Service Commission.

J. J. RATHNASIRI,
Secretary,
Ministry of Public Services, Provincial Councils and
Local Government.

06th of May 2021,
Ministry of Public Services, Provincial Councils and

Local Government,
Independence Square,
Colombo 07.



